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May 8, 2012

Re: Proposed Stop Sign{s} for Blackacres Blvd

As long time residents of 296 Blackacres Blvd, we support the installation of atleast one stop sign (if not two) between yew Tree Gaiáens and w¡noiÀg woodsRd on Blackacres Blvd.

My family has had.a couple of side gwipes while parked in front of our house dueto the speeding vehicres coming ín from wonoárãÃä nc. we,ve witnessedseveral other accidents over.the years, arways *""ming to stem from the speedtravelled around the curve. we'üe e]/en sgen a car go airborne, chopping off atree before stopping on the grass in front or tne nãìgÀoor. house.

We have noticed an increase in the traffic over the last couple of years and wouldlike to see something done to reduce the speed Úresà vehícres seém to betravelling' The buses seem to be particulädy fast ãtong this track. The traffic islikely to increase greatly again w¡ren tne newþo.tiàn h Étackacrei eiuc is openand we feel that it is time tó slow down the traffic by installing a couple of wellplaced stop signs.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if more details are required. we can bereached or at the above mentioneã address.

Yours sincerely,

Larry Hawke
Beverley Hawke
Belinda Hawke


